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Dear colleagues,

Please accept our apologies for a headline error in the recent CCA newsletter. The United Nations General Assembly will hold a Non-
Communicable Disease Summit in September 2011 (not in 2010 as we had indicated).

The headline has been corrected below and in the full newsletter.

Best regards,

Cervical Cancer Action

United Nations General Assembly to hold Non-Communicable Disease Summit in 2011

For the first time ever, the United Nations General Assembly will hold a Non-Communicable Disease (NCD) Summit involving Heads of
State in September 2011. The Summit will address the threat posed by NCDs to low- and middle-income countries. The UN General
Assembly decision was congratulated by the World Heart Federation, International Diabetes Federation, International Union Against
Cancer, and the International Union Against Tuberculosis and Lung Disease. This alliance of nongovernmental organizations (NGOs)
represents the four diseases—cardiovascular disease, diabetes, cancer and chronic respiratory diseases—that are responsible for 35
million annual deaths globally, 80% of which occur in LMICs. The NCD Alliance has been at the forefront of advocacy efforts to ensure
the rising burden of NCDs was addressed in the global health and development agendas.

Read full article

www.cervicalcanceraction.org | info@cervicalcanceraction.org

Click here to subscribe

PO Box 900922
Seattle Washington 98109
United States

You are subscribed to this mailing list as info@cervicalcanceraction.org. Please click here to modify your message preferences or to
unsubscribe from any future mailings. We will respect all unsubscribe requests.

http://www.cervicalcanceraction.org/
mailto:info@cervicalcanceraction.org
http://cervicalcanceraction.org/
http://www.cervicalcanceraction.org/newsletters/2010-07/CCA_news_July10.html
http://ncdalliance.org/
http://www.cervicalcanceraction.org/newsletters/2010-07/CCA_news_July10.html#un
http://www.cervicalcanceraction.org/
mailto:info@cervicalcanceraction.org
https://secure.campaigner.com/CAMPAIGNER/optinlist/processoptinrequesttest.jsp?cid=-1&rid=-1&ctd=-1&flinkid=-1&gen=-1&test=true
https://secure.campaigner.com/CSB/Campaigns/[Campaign.UnsubscribeURL]

